Hensman Newsletter: July/August

P.O. Box 36, South Perth, WA 6951

Email: hensmanptc@bigpond.net

OPENING DAY OCTOBER 8, 2004 (WEATHER PERMITTING)

It's time to find the racquet, put on your tennis shoes and head to the courts. The summer season is starting. Organised social tennis to start at 1.30 pm. Please bring a plate for afternoon tea. Stay for afters with some good wine, cheese and friends.

FROM THE PRESIDENT

Welcome to the new season. It has been a long, cold winter, and I am looking forward to another enjoyable year of tennis and socializing at Hensman Park Tennis Club.

Board members have been working hard over the winter months for Hensman Park Tennis Club and we look forward to continuing to do so throughout the coming season. Thanks go out to all Board members for their contribution.

Our grass courts appear to be hanging in quite well despite the freezing weather and hopefully they will continue to improve and provide us with great tennis throughout the year.

We have a great spirit at Hensman Park Tennis Club and it is reflected in our members and the support they give to all our events throughout the year. I look forward to catching up with everyone on opening day, 8 October 2004. See you there!

Joan Bonser

Please help cut costs by providing your email address so that we can send you information direct.

Subscriptions Are Now Due

A reminder that if you pay your membership subscription by Opening Day you will go into a draw (to be made on Opening Day) for a free membership for 2004/2005 (i.e. your paid subscription will be refunded).

JUNIOR TENNIS

Contact Mark Leuba 0418 861 929 or 9474 6055 and Mark and/or Jason Weir will be able to inform you of the starting date and times.

News from our Club Coach

Mark Leuba's Tennis Challenge is now at Hensman Park Tennis Club. Contact Mark 0418 861 929 or Jason Weir 0439 901 086 for information regarding: *᠃᠁᠁᠁᠁᠁᠁᠁᠁᠁᠁᠁᠁᠁᠁᠁᠁᠁᠁᠁᠁᠁᠁᠁᠁᠁᠁᠁᠁*

Night and Day Court Hire Coaching for Adults and Seniors Social Tennis Evenings Raquet Restringing Ladies Mornings Equipment Hire and Pro Shop

Ladies Morning

Mondays & Fridays; 9-10:30am. Half an hour of coaching then organised social play. \$15.00 pp Social Tennis Evenings
Organised social tennis Monday-Friday 7-8:30pm. \$15.00 per person
Night Competitions
Contact Mark Leuba depending on numbers
Mon-Fri. 7-9pm @ \$15.00 per person per night

General News

Jenny Collett is away in England to attend her son's wedding and will be missed on Opening Day. Julie Strack will be helping out while Jenny is away.

Social News

Jenny will be organising a number of social events throughout the year. After opening day the first such event will be a picture afternoon/evening at the Cygnet Theatre in Como on Sunday 26th September 2004. Look out for details of this and other events to follow.